
   

  

RPNM: ALEXIS JOHNSON WILL BRING PROGRESS AND 

SOUND GOVERNMENT AS SANTA FE’S NEXT MAYOR 

  

JOHNSON’S VISION AND CONSERVATIVE PLATFORM WILL LEAD TO 

GENUINE PROGRESS IN THE CAPITAL CITY 

  

Albuquerque, May 6—Today Alexis Johnson announced her candidacy to become the 

next mayor of Santa Fe, and the Republican Party of New Mexico supports any conservative 

candidate who will help bring real progress to the city in this non-partisan race. 

  

Johnson’s message resonates across party lines, and she is a strong advocate for public 

safety and economic growth. A native New Mexican and a Santa Fe resident, Johnson will 

be a strong conservative voice and will work hard to seek bipartisan solutions to make the 

capital city a better place to live and work. 

  

Johnson will revitalize Santa Fe as mayor with fiscal responsibility, a pro-business agenda 

and as a leader who is sensitive to the vast culture and history of the city. She is running for 

mayor because she loves Santa Fe and wants to move the city forward through 

bipartisanship. 

  

“Alexis ran a strong Congressional campaign in the 3rd District last year, and she has a true 

understanding of the key issues affecting the people in Santa Fe,” said Republican Party of 

New Mexico Chairman Steve Pearce. “She believes in the potential of the city, will govern 



 

with a sensible and informed approach and will listen to the citizens of Santa Fe. Her 

experience and wealth of knowledge will make her a vibrant leader that will translate into 

real progress for the city.” 

  

The mayoral election is November 2. 

  

For more information, you can go to: Alexisforsantafe.com  

  

  

  

 


